
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 

17th September 2017 – The Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 16th 6.30 pm  Intentions of Rev. Michael Cafferata & Family 

Sunday 17th 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

Sunday 17th 10.30 am  David Lewis 

Monday 18th 9.30 am  The Maher Family 

Tuesday 19th 9.30 am  The Brindle Family 

Wednesday 20th 9.30 am Margaret Douglas 

Thursday 21st 9.30 am  Eileen Spencer 

Friday 22nd 9.30 am  Special Intention 

Saturday 23rd 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 23rd 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

Sunday 24th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 24th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 
Confessions: Saturdays: 10.15 – 11.00 am  
   

All Holders of Red Mission Boxes – Old Pound Coins soon to expire! 

Could anybody who has a red missionary box please bring it in over the next week or two. The old 

pound coin will soon cease to be legal tender. You can hand it in at the sacristy, or give it to Patrick 

Murphy, and it will be emptied & left at the back of church for collection. (There are currently a 

number of empty red boxes awaiting collection at the back of church). Thank you. 

 

DEMENTIA AWARENESS DAY St Bart’s Church Wilmslow Sat’day September 30th 2pm - 4pm  

Do you care for a friend or family member with dementia? Would it help you to find out more 

about the following? • A dementia-friendly church • Dementia Friends • Available help & support  

Everyone is welcome. Please register interest by e mailing annebinnie2504@gmail.com or come 

along on the day. 

 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa Bridge Drive - Thursday 5th October 1.30 - 4.30 pm 

You are invited to an entertaining afternoon of Bridge during which you will be served a delicious 

afternoon tea. For more details and to reserve a table contact Jenny Gibbs 01625 523875 or go 

to our website: www.wilmslowwells.org to download a reservation form. The cost is £30 per 

table. It will be held at Morley Green Club, Mobberley Road, Wilmslow, SK9 5NT  

 

Catholic Teachers – Diocese of Shrewsbury The Department for Education wants to recruit 

as many Catholic teachers to its schools as possible, and is aware that across the Diocese there 

are a number of Catholic teachers who are not currently or have never worked in a Catholic 

school. We are holding an informal session on Monday 2nd October at Ellesmere Port Catholic 

High School, Capenhurst Lane, Ellesmere Port, CH65 7AQ from 6.00 – 7.30 p.m. 

If you would like to attend or want further information about returning to Catholic education 

please e-mail Sue Jenkinson on sue.jenkinson@dioceseofshrewsbury.org 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive 

the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, 

soups, beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is 

closed after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of 

using the car park. 

Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 

there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

http://www.wilmslowwells.org/
mailto:sue.jenkinson@dioceseofshrewsbury.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Food Link, Colshaw 

We have recently received the following message of thanks from Food Link, Colshaw: 
 

“Dear Friends, 
 

We thought it was time for another big thank you for all the food you have been sending to help us 

with our work on the estate and surrounding area. Also to let you know with your support some of 

the people are now in work which is a blessing. We wanted to share the good news and also to 

thank you for the care and giving in our community. 
 

Many Blessings, 
 

Food Link, Christ Church, Colshaw 
 

2 Corinthians 9:7 – Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not 

reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.” 
 

- Sadly the need continues – please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 
 

200 Club – September Winners 

The winners of the September 200 Club draw are: 

 

£50 Mrs Dylis Hobday;  £20 Mrs Audrey Jones;  £10 Mrs Jane Hardy 
 

First Sacraments – First Holy Communion 2017/2018: Programme & Dates 
For children who are at least in Year 2 in school: 
 

First Sacraments Introduction to Parents and Registration: Monday 9th October 2017 at 5pm 

Class Start: Monday 6th November 2017 at 5 pm 
 

Confirmation 2018 

The program of preparation for Confirmation will begin on Tuesday 3rd October 2017 at 5 pm. The 

young people who wish to be confirmed are asked to send a note to Father Anthony and to come 

along to the meeting, which will conclude at 6 pm. Sessions will be held in principle every fortnight 

with due allowances for holidays. 
 

North Cheshire Serra: Upcoming Meetings: 

September 21st: Canon Jonathan Mitchell 

October 5th: Mr. W. Lightstone – “Mercy Ships” 
 

Meetings are at Christ Church, Heald Green. Mass is at 7.30pm followed by a light supper and the 

talk. Everyone is very welcome.  Would you please ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-428-9103) early in the 

week if you wish to come.   
 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE (MANCHESTER) Want to end abortion? The launch meeting for the upcoming 

autumn campaign will be held on Tuesday 19th September at 7.30pm at St. Kentigern's Social Club, 

36 Wilbraham Road, Fallowfield, Manchester, M14 7DW. Get involved with this life-saving effort! 

 
 

 

MEDAIILE TRUST – Retiring Collection This Week Please note there will an appeal to support 

the work of the Medaille Trust this weekend (16/17 September). This organisation works to counter 

slavery in this country, which, disconcertingly, is widespread. 
 

Fashion Show by Fabelou– Wednesday 4th October 2017 – Parish Hall There will be a 

fashion show in October in the hall to help raise funds towards the cost of the crib. Tickets will be 

on sale again this weekend – cost £5 (including a glass of prosecco). There will also be a raffle on 

the night – if you would like to donate prizes we would grateful to receive them – please leave them 

with Father Anthony. 
 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa – AGM: Monday 9 October 2017 

You are warmly invited to our AGM, when we will welcome Ian Sanderson to talk about the work 

of Afrinspire, in Uganda. The meeting will take place at Wilmslow Methodist Church, Water Lane, 

Wilmslow SK9 5AR at 7.30 pm on Monday 9th October. We have partnered them in a number of 

projects including the building of water tanks. Prior to the building of these tanks, the nearest 

water for many community members was a borehole four miles away. Now, instead of queuing 

daily to bring buckets of water back to their home, people can store up to 7000 litres in each tank, 

enough to ensure a safe and reliable supply for six families throughout the dry season. Do come 

and hear more about their work and how the money that you have helped us raise is used in 

bringing clean, safe water in this and other ways to communities in rural Africa. Light refreshments 

will be served. 
 

Vacancies – Deputy Headteachers 
 

(1) Holy Cross Catholic Primary School, Birkenhead – Req’d: Jan 2018 

Owing to the retirement of our Deputy Headteacher, the Governors are seeking to appoint a 

committed, enthusiastic practising Catholic teacher to the post of Deputy Headteacher in our 

successful school. Visits to the school are strongly encouraged and can be arranged by contacting 

the school office on 0151 652 8454. Pay: Group 2 ISR L5 –L9 (£43,454 - £47,967). Closing date for 

applications: 12 noon on Friday 29th September 2017; 

Date of interview:  Wednesday 18th October 2017.  
 

(2) Our Lady & St. Edward’s Catholic Primary School, Birkenhead – Req’d: Jan 2018 

Due to the successful appointment of our current Deputy Head to Headship the Governors are 

seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, inspirational and committed Catholic to the post of Deputy 

Head Teacher to join our outstanding school. We warmly encourage applicants to visit our school.  

Visits will be available on the 20th September & 21st September 2017. Salary: L11-L15 

Please contact school to arrange an appointment - schooloffice@ourlady-

saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk 

Closing Date: 25th September 2017 at 12.00 pm; Interviews: 29th September 2017 
 

Please see posters in porch for further information. 
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